
Ambussudor
of the Republic of Azerbaijan
to the Republic of Bulgaria
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Mr. Blagoi Ragin
Director of Bulgarian Hotel and
Restau rant Association

Dear Mr. Ragin,

I have the honor to inform you that the ASAN Visa portal was launched by the State Agency
for Public Service and Social lnnovations under the President of the Repubtic of Azerbaijan
on 16 December 2016.

This portal, to become fully operational as of 10 January 2017 has been designed to facilitate
procedures for issuing visas to foreign nationals and stateless persons who intend to visit the
Republic of Azerbaijan. By using this portal, visitors will be able to directly apply for a single
entry visa valid for a 30 day stay in the country and obtain it within 3 (three) business days
without submitting applications to the visa section of the Embassy of the Republic of
Azerbaijan.

Detailed information is available at:
- www.evisa.qov.az
- www.voutube.com/watch?v=Em1 l5qVp028

I kindly request your assistance in communicating the above-mentioned information as well
as a sample of the e-visa and the list of countries whose..citizens are eligible to apply for this
visa, to your members.
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Sincerely,

Dr. Nargiz Gurbanova

6, Charles Darwin str., Softa I113, Bulgaria, web: sofia.mfa .goy.az, sofia@mission.mfa.gov.az , tel.: (+lJ! 2) 8170070, Fax: (+359 2) 81'r.0077


